Our Preschool and Kindergarten friends will be learning three songs to sing during our Christmas Pageant, on December 13th at 9am (during worship).  These songs are: Joy to the World, Away in a Manger, and a special verse of our “theme song”.  The children will not have any speaking roles.  Unlike previous years, the children will sit up front for the program with their classes and teachers.  We are excited to hear them sing!

It would be very helpful if you could practice the songs at home with your child(ren).  Here are some resources to help you do that.
· Joy to the World will be sung as a large group with all children.  The children will only be singing the first verse by themselves, so that’s the one to focus on.  You can sing along with this version: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=30OaM6b48k8 .
· For Away in a Manger, the children will only be singing the first verse by themselves, so that’s the one we want them to be the most familiar with.  If you’d like a “sing along version”, here is a YouTube video with the lyrics: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HuF-D7eaars. 
· The “theme song” will be sung to the tune of “God loves me dearly”, but with different words.  I did find a recording of the tune (https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fbPwDTpCZcg) that you can sing along with.  Below are the words the children will sing to that melody:
“O blessed Mary,
Although it’s scary,
God’s Son you’ll carry
   Right from the start.
Make room for Jesus
Who loves and frees us.
Oh, do what pleases:
   Give him your heart!”

Finally, please mark your calendars to have your child(ren) for our upcoming rehearsals:
· Sundays, Nov. 15th, Nov. 22nd and Dec. 6th - 10:15am
· Saturday, Dec. 12th - 1-3pm - dress rehearsal
· Sunday, Dec. 13th - 8:30am
